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Thank you for your interest in the vacancy for class teacher here at Willoughby School.   

 

Willoughby is a through Special School for pupils with moderate, severe, profound and complex 

learning needs.  The school currently caters for 76 students and is extremely well supported in the 

local community. The staffing body consists of 4 Senior Leaders, 8 Class Teachers, 43 Teaching 

Assistants and 12 Support Staff. We are able to offer a detailed induction programme, continued 

CPD and excellent facilities to support pupils and staff in their education.  

 

I joined Willoughby in 2015 and am continually overwhelmed by the high levels of teaching, the 

pupil centred approach and genuinely warm welcome that everyone receives.  Working in a 

Special School is hugely rewarding.  Every single day, the staff of Willoughby are having a positive 

impact on pupils’ lives.    

 

Applications are welcomed from all candidates.  We offer a comprehensive, individualised 

curriculum that meets the needs of all pupils. Working at Willoughby is challenging, but more 

importantly hugely rewarding.  The vacancy is to join the school as an Early Years class teacher.  

Recent, relevant experience is essential.   

 

Self-confidence and enthusiasm combined with energy and perseverance are a perquisite as is 

the desire to be involved in all aspects of the development of an outstanding and cutting edge 

Special School at the forefront of educational improvement and attainment.  

 

To apply for the post, please complete the Lincolnshire County Council application form with a 

personal statement or accompanying letter of application (which clearly demonstrates your 

suitability for the role).  Please ensure your application arrives by 9:00am on the closing date of 

Wednesday 18th October 2017. Interviews will be held on Friday 20th October 2017. 

 

Visits to the school prior to receiving an application are warmly welcomed. I look forward to 

discussing the impact that you can have at the School and what Willoughby is able to offer you. 

 

 

 

James Husbands 

Headteacher  


